
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
August 19, 2010 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Request for placement into audit status for FCC ID:  V57-IL04 for correction of confidentiality status 
 
Please place this application in audit status so that we may change the status of a document from short term to 
permanent confidentiality. 
 
Regards,  
Marianne Bosley 
AmericanTCB Inc. 
703-847-4700 
 


